
9 O'clock Morning Notices 

These notices have been read out to your student this morning in class 

Tuesday 29th October 2024 

Our Weekly  

Whakatauki 
This weeks  
Whakataukī : 

 

Kāore te kumara e 
kōrero mō tōna ake 
reka. 

 

The kumara (sweet 
potato) does not 
say how sweet he 
is. 

 

This whakatauki is 
talking about the 
importance of  
humbleness. 

Lunchtime 

Sports Draw 

Lunchtime Sports Game: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Monday games catch up - Block 3 Wednesday @ 1.30pm 
 

Cultural 

Notices 

RODUCTION REMINDERS: 

Costumes need to be in today. We will be checking through 

and sorting tomorrow morning so they need to be in the cos-

tume room. 

Remember we have a Sunday rehearsal this weekend 10am - 

2.30pm. All cast, dancers, singers, backstage, tech team must 

attend. 

PRODUCTION INTERVAL - MEETING 

Can I please see: Main characters, dancers, tech team, and 

backstage in the hall at interval for a notice 

PRODUCTION LUNCHTIME & Block 3 

TECH team meet me in the hall at the beginning of lunchtime. 

We will work through lunchtime into block 3 to get the 

lighting and sound finished (sorry teachers!) 

Other 

Notices 

Brazilian Jiu-jitsu 

Please remind students to be in PE gear and a drink bottle meet at 

the office straight after lunch today 

Jack 6 

Julian 1 

Credynse 6 

Alex 23 

Brodie 8 

Jacob 19 

Ashton 5 

Hayden 5 

Rhayne 7 

Jayden 7 

Axel 7 

Cody  7 

Billy 1 

Today Tomorrow 

5 v 19 
6 v 9 

10 v 23 

3 v 25 
2 v 21 



9 O'clock Morning Notices 

These notices have been read out to your student this morning in class 

Tuesday 29th October 2024 

Our Weekly  

Whakatauki 
This weeks  
Whakataukī : 

 

Kāore te kumara e 
kōrero mō tōna ake 
reka. 

 

The kumara (sweet 
potato) does not 
say how sweet he 
is. 

 

This whakatauki is 
talking about the 
importance of  
humbleness. 

Other 
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Brazilian Jiu-jitsu 

Please remind students to bring PE gear and a drink bottle for 

Wednesday 

Maria 1 

Emily 4 

Molly 1 

Rhio 10 

Nevaya 10 

Avi 20 

Kaysharn 1 

A reminder, for students who cross Taharepa Road at the end of the 

day, be considerate and respectful towards our community and re-

frain from using the grass verge at the bottom of the hill to brake on 

your scooters and bikes.  The grass verge is becoming quite dam-

aged as a result. 

If you are leaving school on a bike or scooter from the front en-

trance, slow down and be considerate towards pedestrians who are 

using the footpath. 


